RANGER REPORT
September
Hello everyone!
Happy fall everyone! Hopefully soon our water temps will cool down a few degrees and the big cats will be looking for food! Try cut shad or mix crawler and grass hoppers for protein baits.  Bass are hitting large minnows fished close to the bank. Our fall hours will begin the first week of October. 

Creel Count: Bass-14, Crappie-17, Bluegill-56, Catfish-141, Total-228
All Bass Safely returned to the lake


